
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   June 27, 2018

Subject:   0112-EX-CM-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0112-EX-CM-2018 (Ref. 42801, 42362)
File No. 0270-EX-CR-2018 (Ref. 42802, 42390)   

Request for Additional Time to Complete FAA Coordination

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to advise you that an FAA coordination request has been submitted to FAA via the WebFCR
portal.

Unfortunately, FAA coordination has not yet been completed.

BAE Systems will continue to work with FAA to complete coordination as soon as possible.

In the meantime, BAE Systems requests additional time &ndash; until July 27, 2018 &ndash; to complete
FAA coordination.

If additional time is required beyond this additional requested period, BAE Systems will let you know.

Respectfully submitted,   

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


